
 

Online learning: 

Interactive Spelling test – on Spelling Shed. 

This will be on Thursday morning – 11am (spellings as 

listed in the SPAG box)  

Times table rockstars  

This week we will have a final battle 

between Girls and Boys! Let’s make it a good 

one!   

 YEAR 5 HOME LEARNING  

Dear Parents,  

What a year it has been! Thank you so much for all of your 

support, particularly over the last few months. Your children have 

all made me so proud with their continuing efforts from home!   

We will have a final Zoom meeting on Wednesday at 4pm 

             

Celebration assembly can be viewed from Wednesday  

Miss Harling       

 

Daily Reading! 

 

Please continue working on the READING BINGO 

this week. Don’t forget to tick off the tasks this 

week, along with either a photo or video or voice 

recording to show what you have been up to!  

 

Please remember to return any books to school 

this week so that they can be organised ready for 

September.  

End of Year Activities  

 

We will be doing a few end of year projects this week, which 

will be uploaded onto see saw on Tuesday and Thursday.  

Please be sure to watch the celebration assembly too!  

Maths 

Your child will now be able to access their Maths 

learning activity and video via Seesaw.  

 

This week we are learning about  

Multiplication methods 

Division methods  

 

Diamond Dash  

Make sure you are practising your Diamond dash 

regularly, both timed and untimed. Keep me 

updated with your progress!  

 

 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (SPAG) 

This week’s spellings are the 100 statutory spellings for Year 5 

and 6. We have covered all of them over the course of this year 

and we will need to continue revising these going into next year 

– please see the second page of this overview        

English 

We will be continuing and finishing our work on 

Room 13, the children have been so captivated by 

this story! We will be moving onto thinking about 

transition and beginning to write letters to our Year  

teacher.    

Summer  

Have a relaxing summer holiday 

and I will look forward to seeing 

you all in September! 😎😎 
 

 

Celebration assembly  

There will be time on Monday afternoon for your 

child to send in any final videos/writing for our 

Virtual celebration assembly. This needs to be sent 

to me via Seesaw by 3pm on Monday so everything 

can be collated into the final video        

Videos to be no longer than 1 minute please.  

If your child does not know what they are going to 

be sharing, please ask them to send me a message 

on seesaw on Monday.  

Zoom  

A great turn out at our Zoom meetings last week! Thank you 

all for supporting these, including the transition with Miss 

Karlsson.   

This week we will meet on Wednesday at 4pm to have a 

final meeting and wish each other a lovely break!        


